
How You Can Make A 

Difference… 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world 

and pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

help meet their needs. 

 Financial Needs 

o Please pray that God 

will provide the 

funding for completion 

of the Dining Hall at 

Agape Children’s 

Home. 

o Continue to be in 

prayer for the everyday 

financial needs to run 

the ministry. 

 Pray for our Mission 

    Teams. 

 Pray for the transportation 

of the Christmas Boxes 

and for the safety of 

those transporting them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

October is the month that we are getting the Christmas boxes together to ship to 

El Salvador. Many of you are involved year round with collecting small gifts and 

packing boxes so that children in El Salvador can learn of a Savior that was born 

for them. We also have several churches involved with collecting clothes for over 

100 pastors and their families to enjoy and use for the coming year. I have 

personally been in El Salvador when these families shopped through the hundreds 

of boxes of clothes that you sent. I cannot express the joy that it brings to see the 

happy faces and tears of joy that these precious pastors and their families have 

while shopping. I do remember thinking that this is what Christmas is all about! I 

wish that you could see the excitement on the children’s faces as they all wait to 

open their Christmas Box. There is a countdown and then they all open them 

together. Laughter and shrieks of joy are heard all around as little hands look 

though the only gift they will receive for the year. We then let them know about 

the wonderful Savior and why we are having this celebration! They will always 

remember the story of Christ and many will grow up to receive Him as their 

Savior. So as we work on the logistics of getting thousands of gifts to El 

Salvador, we want to thank each of you for your help with this great project and 

all the other things that we partner in doing together. I consider you all family and 

love each and every one of you. May the Lord bless all of our endeavors! 
 

Serving Him Together, 

Homer  

 “Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 
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